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February 14, 2006

MEMORANDUM

TO:
Liz Cloud, Chief

Bureau of Administrative Code

FROM:
Program Director Michael Crews


Criminal Justice Professionalism Services

SUBJECT:
Request for Proposal
Please publish the attached notice in the next issue of the Florida Administrative Weekly.

__ Proposed Rule; ___ Notice of Change/Withdrawal;___ Emergency Rule;__ Meeting/Workshop/Hearing; __ Bid/Request For Proposal;  X Miscellaneous, 

CONTACT:  Grace Jaye, 850-410-7687.

***************************************************************************************

The invoice for cost of publication should be sent to:

Department:
Florida Department of Law Enforcement

Division/Bureau:
Criminal Justice Professionalism Services

Attention:
Cheryl Taylor

Address:
P. O. Box 1489, Tallahassee, Florida 32302

Telephone No.:
410-8615

Purchase Order No.:


Attachment

The Florida Department of Law Enforcement, Criminal Justice Professionalism Program announces a Request for Proposal (RFP) for Basic Abilities Tests (BAT).  Basic Abilities Tests are required to screen applicants coming into training programs for Law Enforcement Officers, Corrections Officers, and Correctional Probation Officers. Approved vendors will be authorized to administer BATs for one or more of the above disciplines. For a copy of the RFP, please contact Roy Gunnarsson at roygunnarsson@fdle.state.fl.us or go to www.fdle.state.fl.us/cjst/publications. Interested parties must submit a Letter of Intent by April 1, 2006 in order to continue with the proposal process.
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